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SILVERADO RANCH FILING NO. 1
WATER SUPPLY MEMORANDUM

August 17, 2018

This Memorandum has been prepared in support of the revised final plat submittal for
Silverado Ranch Filing No. 1. The approved Silverado Ranch PUD consists of 64 rural
residential lots on a 320-acre property, with a minimum lot size of 2.5 acres.  The proposed
Filing No. 1 consists of 10 residential lots along with three open space tracts on 106.4 acres.
Filing No. 1 is in full conformance with the previously approved Silverado Ranch PUD.
The proposed rural residential subdivision will be served by individual well and septic
systems.

Curtis Wells & Co. (“Wells”) prepared the subdivision water supply report entitled
“Continued Ground Water Consultation, Silverado Ranch” dated May 4, 2007, which
provides an evaluation of projected water demands and available groundwater supply for
this subdivision.  The Wells report identifies the subdivision water supply as being provided
by individual wells drilled into the Laramie Fox Hills formation of the Denver Basin
Aquifer under Determination of Water Rights No. 325-BD.  The Wells report states that the
available 300-year water supply is 25.6 acre feet per year (af/yr), and identifies total annual
water demands of 25.5 af/yr for in-house use serving 64 single-family home sites, along
with a water demand allocation for landscape irrigation, with the total estimated water use
based on “a rate of 0.4 acre-feet per year per home.”

As tabulated in the attached “Water Supply Information Summary” form, the total estimated
water requirement for Filing No. 1 is 4.0 acre feet per year, which has been calculated based
on in-house demand of 0.3 af/yr per home along with a landscape irrigation use of 0.1 af/yr
per home, resulting in a water demand of 0.4 af/yr per home (10 lots * 0.4 af/yr = 4.0 af/yr
total). The estimated water requirements for Filing No. 1 are in full conformance with the
estimated water demands identified in the subdivision water supply report by Cutis Wells.
Consistent with the subdivision water supply report, there is no allocation of water for
livestock watering or open space usage.

The State Division of Water Resources previously provided “finding of sufficiency” letters
dated July 18, 2008 and September 19, 2008. Recognizing that Silverado Ranch Filing
No. 1 is fully consistent with the previously approved Silverado Ranch PUD, there are no
changes in water planning considerations for the project.
















